
-----Original  Message-----

From: Justin Webber  <graniteinvestmentsnh@gmail.com>

Sent:  Tuesday,  June  07, 2022  12:45  PM

To: Michael Behrendt  <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>

Subject:  15  Newmarket  rd Durham

Michael,

Hope  all is well!  Just  wanted  to  drop  a quick  note  that  Scott  Letourneau  had reached  out

about  a dumpster  that  would  abut my property  at 15/17  Schoolhouse  lane. I wanted  to

express  that  I have  no objection  to  this  and  support  the  project  as a whole.  I think  this  is an

exciting  new  business  for  Durham.  I'm planning  on attending  the  meeting  tomorrow  but  in

case  I cannot  attend  I wanted  to  share.

Thank  you  !

Justin  Webber

Justin  S. Webber

Granite  Investments

603-834-0151

www.graniteinvestmentsnh.com
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